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Wednesday 11th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well and the first week back went smoothly for you and your family. Thank you to 

those who attended the curriculum meetings on Tuesday. If you were unable to attend, you can find the 

presentation here: Meetings & Forums – Brampton Primary School.   

We are writing to provide further information on the secondary school application process and to remind you 

of important dates.  

When do I need to submit the secondary school application for my child? 

The deadline to complete your child’s application for secondary school is Thursday 31st October. Though 

preferences are not guaranteed, it is crucial that you submit your application online by this date to give your 

child the best chance of getting the school of their choice.  

You can apply by visiting Newham Council’s online application portal at: https://www.newham.gov.uk/schools-

education/admissions-secondary-school/3. The site provides detailed instructions and support to guide you 

through the application process. 

Which schools should my child and I apply to? 

We have attached leaflets from two local secondary schools to this letter. Brampton Manor’s leaflet includes 

details about their upcoming open day. Eastlea’s leaflet is an invitation to attend a workshop for 

parents/carers of children with SEN (special educational needs). We encourage you to review the details to 

help make an informed decision about your child’s secondary school choice.  

We would also advise attending the open days of a range of schools to garner an understanding of their 

philosophies and learning environments. Bobby Moore Academy has sent a link to book for their open day: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-open-morning-tickets-1013282363827?aff=ebdssbdestsearch. 

When will my child and I receive the secondary school’s offer? 

For applications received by Thursday 31st October, offers will be made on Monday 3rd March 2025.   

If you have any questions or need further assistance with the application process, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school by emailing info@brampton.newham.sch.uk, calling 0208 472 0830 or speaking to your 

child’s class teacher. We are here to help and ensure that this transition is as smooth as possible for you and 

your child. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We wish you and your child the very best of luck with 

the secondary school application process. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alex Wedgbury 

Deputy Headteacher 
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